

THE SECRETARY OF THE AIR FORCE CHIEF OF STAFF, UNITED STATES AIR FORCE WASHINGTON DC



FEB - 9 2006

MEMORANDUM FOR ALMAJCOM-FOA-DRU/CC DISTRIBUTION C

SUBJECT: Revised Interim Guidelines Concerning Free Exercise of Religion in the Air Force

After consideration of comments received from many Airmen, organizations, members of Congress and individual citizens on the Air Force interim guidelines issued in August 2005, we have approved the attached revised interim guidelines concerning the free exercise of religion.

The guidelines are now contained in a single page for more effective use. We believe each point is essential in meeting our constitutional obligations to protect free exercise of religion for all our people, to guard against governmental establishment of religion, and to defend our nation.

We will continue to consider comments, and will revise the guidelines if necessary. Commanders and supervisors please ensure that these guidelines are made available to all Air Force personnel and posted in common areas.

Michael W. Wynne

Secretary of the Air Force

T. Michael Moseley

General, USAF Chief of Staff